
CRANE INSIGHTS 

NEWS & STORIES 

 

 

As we welcome warmer days and longer 

nights, we also look to a future of doors 

opening back up and life returning to a new 

normal. I want to personally thank you for your 

patience this past year as we all navigated the 

safest way to serve our residents, employees, and our partners. It was 

not easy to manage an unexpected pandemic, but we did so, always 

keeping our residents' best interests and safety first and foremost. 

Over the course of the next month, we hope to begin opening up our 

amenities (as appropriate and approved by local guidelines) and see a 

full return of staff to our offices. Our teams look forward to seeing 

you and helping you in any way we can. And as a reminder, one of the 

best ways to help minimize the spread of COVID-19 is to get 

vaccinated. If you are having difficulties finding a location where you 

can receive your vaccination, please check out vaccinefinder.org. 

 
Sincerely, 

 
 

 
John Ehle 
President 
Hunt Military Communities 

HuntMilitaryCommunities.com 

Our President’s Message 

 

We appreciate our Military Spouses! 

 

SAVE THE DATES 
May 7 
Military Spouse Appreciation Day 

 
May 9 
Mother’s Day 
 

May 15  
Armed Forces Day 

 
May 31 
Memorial Day 


